
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: 
 
All PHV and TAXI Drivers 
Councillors 
Town & Parish Councils 
Chair ULODA 

 
 

13th July 2020 

 

 

 email: licensing@uttlesford.gov.uk 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
Please note the following Licensing consultation will be commencing from Monday 13th July 
until Sunday 23rd August. This will also be advertised in the local press.  
 
 

UTTLESFORD DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

FEES FOR HACKNEY CARRIAGE AND PRIVATE HIRE LICENCES 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to Section 70 of the Local Government 
(Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976, that Uttlesford District Council proposes to 
review its policy in regard to all licensed HC/PHV drivers.  
 
The proposed change is that each individual driver should be required to register 
with the Enhanced DBS update service in order to streamline and maximise the 
Council’s ability to carry out its safeguarding responsibilities for the benefit of the 
local community 
 
The documentation can be found on our website at 
 

www.uttlesford.gov.uk/taxi-fees-consultation 
 
 
Commencing on Monday 13th July 2020. 
 
The consultation will end on Sunday 23rd August 2020 
 
Objections to the proposed variation, specifying the grounds upon which they are 
made, must be sent to me at the Council at the Council Offices, London Road, 
Saffron Walden, Essex CB11 4ER or to email licensing@uttlesford.gov.uk no later 
than Sunday 23rd August 2020. 
 
Kind regards 
Russell Way 
Licensing Manager 

http://www.uttlesford.gov.uk/taxi-fees-consultation


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 


